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February 03, 2011

Re: Taitson Hydro Expansion Project
Review Board January 10, 2011 request for Revised Routing Proposal and Likelihood of Associated
Environmental Impacts

In a letter to Parties dated January 1 0th, 2011, the Review Board requested that Dezd Energy submit, no later than
February 07th, 2011:

• A revised routing proposal for the hydroelectric transmission line around the East Arm of Great Slave Lake that
avoids crossing the Lockhart River, and

• An analysis of the likelihood of environmental impacts resulting from the proposed revision to the transmission
line routing.

Dezé Energy respectfully requests an extension for submission of the above information to March 07th, 2011.

The extension will enable Dezé Energy to review the technical feasibility of an alternate route, identify and scope
the likely environmental impacts, identify if studies and assessments undertaken to date remain applicable and
accurate for the revised routing, and amend assessments if required.

Please contact me at (867) 766-5078 or email DGrabke@nwtec.ca if you have any questions in regard.

Yours Sincerely,

Dan Grabke,
Managing Director

Dezi
energy


